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SPONSOR:  SB-246

BILL SHORT TITLE: Deleting an Exception to the Open Container Law

CONFLICTS, DUPLICATES, COMPANIONS: SB-229 and HB-380 are identical except for effective date 

DESCRIPTION: This legislation amends Section 66-8-138 NMSA 1978. Current statutes exempt "...any person who is employed by a person licensed by the Liquor Control Act" from the open container law. The proposed measure removes the exemption. Hence the measure would require all such persons to comply with the law.

EFFECTIVE DATE: July 1, 2001

FISCAL IMPACT (Thousands of dollars): 

The proposal would impose no significant impacts on state or local revenues.

ADMINISTRATIVE IMPACT  (Thousands of Dollars): No significant administrative impacts would be imposed on the Department due to enactment of the proposed measure.

TECHNICAL ISSUES: none
OTHER IMPACTS AND ISSUES: none



















































